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Steely, Professor of Historical Theology at 
Southeastern Baptist Theological 
Seminary since 1956, died suddenly 
Friday, March 28. A memorial service 

was held on campus, Wednesday, April 2. 

*************************************************************** 
The Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary Board of 

Trustees met on campus March 10-11. 
TRUSTEES MEET Among their actions were the following: 

1. Approved a process for nominating persons to fill 
vacancies on the Board of Trustees. 

2. Received guidelines for Student Publications. 

3. Received a report on Graduate Intern Placement Program. 

4. Received, president's/ad hoc committee report to the SBC 
Peace Committee. 

s. Approved 1986-87 budget -- $5,932,743.92 

6. Approved trustee commercial travel procedure. 

7. Approved support of Wake Forest Fire Deparment to purchase 
special, low-friction hose. 

8. Approved attempt to exempt SEBTS from the NC Immunization 
Program. 

9. Approved Sabbatical Leaves for: Dr. Robert H. Culpepper 
Dr. Thomas H. Graves 
Dr. C. Michael Hawn 
Dr. Richard L. Hester 
Dr. Robert Richardson, Jr. 

10. Elected H. Alexander Holmes, Director, Southeastern 
Foundation. 

11. Established: 

Jack Arlen Holt Memorial Endowment Fund for Student Aid 
Sadako Kawano Memorial Endowment Fund for Student Aid 
Rachael L. Armour Endowment Fund for Student Aid 

12. Increased Student Services Fee - 1986-87 to $40/aeaester 
to facilitate the operation/staffing of Ledford Student 
Center. 

************************************************************* 
The Charles A. Cannon 

CANNON TRUST 
CHALLENGE 

Trusts, Concord, NC, have granted SEBTS 
$100,000 as a challenge for generating 
funds necessary for renovating the main 
organ in Binkley Chapel as well as air 
conditioning the chapel and making it 
accessible for the physically 
handicapped. 

************************************************************** 
The Spring Conference was held on campus March 24-26. The 

participants joined the Kendrick-
SPRING CONFERENCE Poerschke Lectures delivered by 

Dr. Adrian Van Kaam & Dr. Susan A. Muto, 
Duquesne University. 
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